
	

	

	

	 	

Welcome	to	MSU	College	of	Music’s	Sensory	Friendly	Spartan	Concert	Series!	
These	concerts	are	designed	to	welcome	individuals	with	any	type	of	sensory	

sensitivity	but	are	open	to	everyone.		
	

Invite	your	friends	and	family!		
	

MSU	College	of	Music	
Sensory	Friendly	Spartan	Concert	



	

	 	

This	is	the	main	entrance	of	the	building.		
You	will	enter	here	to	find	Cook	Recital	Hall,	just	inside	to	your	right.	

	



	

This	is	what	it	looks	like	to	enter	the	MSU	College	of	Music.	
Music	fills	these	hallways	like	this	EVERY	SINGLE	DAY!		

This	is	the	hallway	to	Cook	Recital	Hall.	
	
	
	



	

	 	

This	is	Cook	Recital	Hall,	where	our	November	Sensory	Friendly	Spartan	
Concert	Series	takes	place.		



	

	

	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Once	the	music	starts,	please	feel	free	to	enjoy	the	concert	however	you	like.	You	can	

move,	dance,	sing,	vocalize-	there	will	be	no	shushing	at	these	concerts!	
	



	

	
	
	

	

	

	 	

Help	yourself	to	egg	shakers	and	scarves	to	feel	more	a	part	of	the	show.	These	
will	be	passed	around	by	volunteers	wearing	green	shirts.	Noise-reducing	

headphones	will	also	be	provided	to	anyone	needing	a	break.	
 
 
 



	

	

	 	

If	you	need	a	longer	break,	this	is	one	of	the	three	quiet	rooms	that	you	can	go	
to.	We	have	signs	and	volunteers	to	help	you	find	them.	

 
 
 
 



	

	

Take	a	bathroom	break	whenever	you	need	to.	Signs	and	volunteers	in	green	
shirts	will	point	the	way!	

 
 
 
 



	

	

We	hope	that	you	are	as	excited	about	this	program	as	we	are.		
See	you	soon!	GO	GREEN!!	GO	WHITE!!	

	
	
	
	


